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From 12.01am, Wednesday 21 September 2022, face masks are no longer
required on public transport, in a taxi, rideshare vehicle or commercial
shuttle.

Masks will still be required in sensitive health settings such as hospitals, care
facilities, and allied health providers.

Find out more about face mask rules in Queensland here.

South Australia

On 19 September 2022, the South Australian Government announced changes to
the mask mandate on Victorian public transport.

From 20 September 2022, face masks are no longer required on public
transport, in a tax and rideshare vehicles.
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notify the sender immediately by return email, or telephone on +61 (0)3 8614 2000. Any disclosure, copying, distribution
or action taken or omitted in reliance on it may be unlawful.
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